From: Sent:16 September 2019 15:54

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: application no 2019/3961/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Rachel.

I would like to request a proper length of time to review the planning proposal . My grounds for this are as follows:

- The filing was done during the Summer holiday when most people were away;
- The public consultation letter was posted only to a few residents in the Square I was NOT one of them.
- We are extremely concerned by this application which has the potential to transform our environment; We would like to keep the square quiet and peaceful. This amount of people will dramatically change the square to be noisy and full - even at weekends.
- We need a proper delay to assess the impact of the proposed project and the advisers whom we have now hired have indicated that they will be in a position to advise us properly on planning issues around the end of September.